
Treknow Village Hall 

Secretarys Report – AGM 12th April 2023 

 

As Pete has said thank you so much to everyone for attending this years Annual General 

Meeting for the Treknow Village Hall. 

Since our last AGM the committee has held 11 meetings which are usually monthly plus one 

‘Extraordinary Meeting’ which was to discuss the woodworm treatment required for the 

Halls flooring.  Minutes are taken at all meetings which can be found on our website.  We 

also have three new ‘Trustees’ being: Peter Bower, Jenny Patterson and Julie Sandercock. 

During this last year it was also decided that the Hall should have a ‘Safeguarding Policy’ 

which has now been placed on our website, there is one here in the Hall but you can also 

contact me if you would like to see a copy. 

I think this last year has taken us a little by surprise with the amount of support the 

community of Treknow and surrounding areas have given us.  From wonderful ‘prizes’ 

donated for our raffles, regular monthly donations and of course the folk who come to our 

regular events – thank you so very much! 

Going forward we continue to have our regular users as Pete has mentioned and we are 

hoping to hold lots more events and activities in the forthcoming year.  If you would like to 

book the hall for a birthday party or special event all you need to do is contact me directly, 

you will find my details on our website on our leaflet in the porch or of course any of the 

committee who will get a message to me.   

Our Cakey Days kindly organised by our intrepid pair ‘Julie & Jean’ were extremely popular 

last year with many attending in the morning and returning for another cuppa and piece of 

cake in the afternoon too!  Lots of people have been asking us when they will be starting 

again – well the good news is ‘Next Week’ 19th April which we are all looking forward to! 

Our website and Facebook page are a great way to publicise the Hall and of course to post 

information and pictures of our fundraising activities throughout the year so keep a look out 

on these or our notice board and of course the flyers we will distribute around the area for 

information of our special event to celebrate the Halls 100th Birthday this year! 

 

I think that is all from me so I will hand over to our Treasurer Jenny! 

 

Carol 

 


